
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 2, 2003 
 
NO PARKING ON WEST SIDE OF 270 CHRISLEA ROAD 
 
Recommendation 
 
Councillor Bernie DiVona recommends that: 
 
“No Parking” be implemented on Chrislea Road on the west side, beginning at the corner of 
Carlauren Road and Chrislea Road up to the north property of 270 Chrislea Road. 
 
Background 
 
Numerous accidents have occurred because of the parked cars causing poor visibility. 
 
Mr. Silvio DeGasperis, President of TACC Construction has requested the installation of a “No 
Parking” sign at the attached location. 
 
Many employees from the neighbouring company are parking vehicles on the west side of the 
street, making it very difficult and dangerous when exiting TACC’S parking lot, as the parked 
vehicles block the view of any oncoming traffic. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie DiVona 
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